
 

Huntington Trails – June 2025 
 

 

Ponds and Drainage:  
With the upcoming storm season upon us and based on a variety of research and discussions, the board of directors 
has decided to move forward with the following:  
 

Pond 3 - Jet Vac / TV / Plug & Pump Accumulated Sediment and debris  
from 13 Storm Water Catch Basins & 15 Runs Per the diagram below. 

Work begins Wednesday, June 4, at approximately 8am, and will continue through Friday, June 6.  
 

 
 

We are discussing many other options and will keep you updated via our website or newsletter. 
 

   

 

  



 

Issues:  
If you notice a street light out, broken 
sprinklers, pond bubblers not working or other 
issues in our community, please reach out to 
Nicole Dommer nicoledommer@gmail.com or 
Richard Epp repp@ameritechmail.com  
 
Help us keep our community beautiful!! 
 

  

Quarterly Dues:  
Quarterly Dues are due no later than 30 days after the 
invoice date.  Our invoice dates are:  

January 1        April 1 
July 1              October 1 
 

Please make payments on time so we don’t have to send 
reminder letters.  Dues can be setup as a recurring 
payment by eCheck or Credit Card on 
https://amtec.cincwebaxis.com/.  
 

 
 

Trash and Recycle Pick Up:  
  Trash and yard waste are picked up on Wednesday mornings beginning at 6:30am.  The large trash cart is for 
household trash and yard waste.  A maximum of 10 bulk items/bags can be placed by the curb each garbage day.  
  Recycling is picked up on Fridays beginning at 6:30am.  The green recycling cart is for recyclable materials ONLY.  
If you have more than 10 bulk items, please call Public Works 727-724-1550 to arrange a special pickup.   
Please do NOT place trash or recycling of any sort at the curb prior to Tuesday morning and remove containers from 
the curb before the end of day on Wednesday or Friday.  

For safe and efficient collection, review the City of Safety Harbor Sanitation-Information for more details. 
 

City of Safety Harbor annual Cleanup Program 
Every year, the City of Safety Harbor does an annual Cleanup Program, giving residents the opportunity to reduce 
household clutter and get rid of unwanted household materials by placing them curbside. This year, the program’s 
collection dates are listed below, and your collection will occur on your regular collection day. 

June 9 – 11, 2025 Hurricane Preparation Cleanup 
September 8 – 10, 2025 End of Summer Cleanup 

December 8 – 10, 2025 Holiday Cleanup 
This is a great way to clear out things that are no longer needed!! 

Click Quarterly Cleanup | Safety Harbor FL - Official Website for more information! 
 

 
 

Website:  
www.huntingtontrails.org  Contains resident, 
board and management information, 
announcements, HOA documents, and 
meeting minutes. You can also register or 
sign in to the CincWebAxis page to review 
your account information, set up payment for 
quarterly dues, review your contact details, 
choose notification preferences, and choose 
what information will be displayed in the 
community directory.   

 

Board Volunteers: 
 

Your opinion/voice  
matters.  

  

Our board works  
best when we  

have 5 members! 
 

Email  
repp@ameritechmail.com 

for more information 

 

Parking:  
Please do not park over the 
sidewalks.  
 

Please Pick UP:  
  - Your dog’s poop.     
  - Leaves and yard debris.   
When these items are left, they end 
up in our ponds and water ways 
which creates more algae and 
flooding problems.   
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